7th March, 1921. Gordon Gibson, Esq., 176 State Street, Brooklyn, W.Y. Dear Mr. Gibson. I have delayed answering your letter of 25th Pebruary in the hope that I could give the assurance that I would join the New York Graduates Society in their annual dinner on April 2nd. I thank you very much for this invitation and cannot say how much I would like to be with you. I am afraid though that I cannot go this Spring. I would like to send & substitute, someone from the College stuff. Is there anyone whom you would especially like to have? Please let me know your preferences. I shall certainly see to it that some worthy representative of McGill attends the function. With all good wishes and thanking you very much for the invitation, I am, Ever yours faithfully.